
 

Posted: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 

 

 
Special Meeting Notice 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District 

are providing public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Thursday, May 12, 2016 10:30 AM 

2210 272nd Street 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is to: 

1.  Consider Change Orders to the construction contract by and 
between the District and Stettler Supply Company for the 

construction of the Water Supply and Treatment Project 

funded by the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


